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Short Summary: 
Recreational Vehicles in the CRD 

 

Background: 
During previous Board discussions, staff offered to provide information to the Board regarding 
the regulation of Recreational Vehicles in the CRD. Please see attached reports from 
Development Services. 
 

Attachments: 
1) Planning – Recreational Vehicles in the CRD Report 
2) Bylaw Enforcement – Recreational Vehicles in the CRD Report 
3) Temporary Use Permit Development Services Guide – Recreational Vehicles 


